

NEWSLETTER

Number 21 12th March 2018

Dear Parents, Carers,

Update on Flood Damage

Due to the quick response from the local authority and FJ Lane Builders and Plumbers, I am pleased to inform you, we hope to move back to the Year 1 and Year 2 classroom towards the middle of next week.

The children have shown great resilience throughout the disruption. Some have commented how they prefer to eat lunch in the classrooms at the beginning of lunch break and not have their football game interrupted to go in to the hall!

Thank you to all our parents in Year 1 for not taking the children into the hall, at the beginning of the day. This is the main access point for all our children entering school from 8.40am onwards and it is important, for health and safety reasons, that we avoid any unnecessary congestion.

Thank you for your continued help and support.

<u>Graduation at Royal Holloway U L For Years</u> 2,3,and 4 on March 16th 2018

Fortunately, we have been able to reschedule this event. Letters were sent home on Thursday, detailing the arrangements for the afternoon. Please check book bags. Any problems please contact the school office or speak to Mrs Leatherby.

<u>Curry Night at Rajhboog Restaurant Sun-</u> <u>ninghill</u>

Tickets for his event are limited. Please

remember to book your places soon.
Supported by Ascot Rotary and in conjunction with Rajhboog Restaurant, this is a very worthwhile event and one all our children will benefit from. The funds raised will go towards providing whole class music tuition, by Berkshire Maestros.

Kínd regards

Mrs Anderton

Head Teacher

Last Week's Awards



Well done to Reception Class for 92.8% attendance!

The following children received certificates for being 'Reflective'

Year 6: Ben & Hannah
Year 5: Arjun & Thea
Year 4: Lauren & Aimee
Year 3: Lola & Crystal
Year 2: Anya & Benji
Year 1: Jeremy & Raffy
Reception: Oliver & Imogen



Golden Tickets went to:

Year 6: Marli & Harmony
Year 5: Freya & Ruby
Year 4: Elizabeth & Meesha
Year 3: Frances & Chloe
Year 2: Benji & Maxim
Year 1: Caitlin & Hannah
Reception: Caspian & Scarlett

Notices / Reminders

Ascot Races School Art competition

Children are invited to enter the competition by drawing a picture. Winning entries will be displayed in the Ascot Heath Tunnel.

Bag Collection

Thank you to everyone who brought in textiles for recycling. £235 was raised for the school!

Parent / Teacher Consultations

Don't forget to return your Teacher Consultation slips if you haven't already done so.

Nut free snacks

We endeavour to be a nut free school. We would appreciate all parents checking snacks and lunch boxes for nut ingredients.

Curry Evening

Ticket requests to be submitted by Tuesday 27th March.

Tickets are limited!

Year 6

Parent / Carer

Meeting Notice

Tuesday 27th March 9am

Providing information about SAT's and the forthcoming French Trip

Sports News

Last Wednesday Miss Howard-Kaye took children from Years 4, 5 & 6 to the Marist School to take part in a Cross Country Competition with ten other schools.

The children had to run around a 1500 metre course, through the woods which was really hilly and uneven.

I'm so proud of how the children did and they all showed such resilience.

Well done!

Miss. Howard-Kaye



Number 21 12th March 2018

Book Day

Book journey

Reception, Years 1 and 2 held their own belated World Book Day on Thursday. The children started the day by receiving Book Passports which they took on their journey of adventure. They enjoyed collecting 'stamps' as they went from classroom to classroom listening to different stories and participating in book related activities.

As an additional treat the children were given a variety of foods and drink to try at each stage of their journey. These included snail squash, mashed worms, witches hats and fruits from the Flumflum Tree!



Book swap

A big thank you to all who sent in books for the book swap. All the children were able to choose a different and exciting book to take home and read from the wide variety sent in.



A visit from The Highway Rat!

To end their Book Day the children were delighted to receive a visit from The Highway Rat from the book written by best selling Author Julia Donaldson. They enjoyed listening to stories read by the local Library Services Team and even had the chance to have their photo taken with the Highway Rat.



Number 21 12th March 2018

Important dates to remember March	
Monday 19th	Parent Consultation 1.20pm—4pm
Tuesday 20th	Parent Consultation—1.20pm—5pm
Tuesday 20th	Bike-ability—Year 5 all week
Monday 26th	Year 5 PGL information meeting—2.30pm
Tuesday 27th	Year 6 information meeting—9.00am
Wednesday 28th	Easter Service St. Michael's Church—9.30
Thursday 29th	End of Term—school finishes at 2pm
Dates TBC	Class Assemblies —
	 Reception
	Year 1
	Year 2
Easter Holiday 30th March— 13th April	

